
September 24th, 2022 
 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
This is just a quick update on Angela’s immigration 
status/process. We solicited an expedited 
appointment for her Peruvian passport, which is 
crucial to finishing the visa process. After more 
than 3 weeks of hearing nothing back and several 
phone calls with various friends and 
acquaintances that either work or have worked in 
immigrations and with some others that were 
able to get a passport. Friday the 23th, I was able 
to finally make an appt. The catch is that we had 
to drive to Puno that very day. It’s a 4.5 hour drive 
and we arrived an hour and a half early and 
decided to see if she could get in right away. AND 
SHE COULD! It was maybe 30 min. and she was 
done. They told her to come back at 4 pm to pick 
it up. So having a little time to spare, we walked 

around a bit and then grabbed a cup of coffee. At 
4 pm on the dot, which is very rare down here, 
the lady arrived with Angela’s passport and we 
breathed a large sigh of relief and thanked God 
for working this all out. 
 

 
Oct. 15th we fly to Lima and the 17th she has an immigration visa 
medical exam where they will top off her vaccines among other 
things. Then on the 26th she has the big interview at the embassy. 
She will have to do that alone, but won’t have to speak English yet, 
which is a big relief to her. If everything advances as planned, and if 
she gets her visa on the 26th, then we will be able to start looking for 
plane tickets to the US. That means we could be in the States 
sometime in the first 10 days of December, God willing. We also 
want to thank you for your prayers and we ask that you please keep 
praying. 
 
Finish Strong, 
Jeff and Angela Anderson 


